
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #1, 
BROWN COUNTY, ILLINOIS, TO PERMANENTLY TRANSFER $600,000 BETWEEN 

THE TORT FUND, THE OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE FUND, AND THE EDUCATION FUND

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Brown County Community Unit School District #1, 

Brown County, Illinois (the “District”), will hold a public hearing on the 17th day of May, 2021, 

at 5:30 P.M., pursuant to 105 ILCS 5/17-2A.  The hearing will be held in the Board of 

Education Office, 502 E. Main Street, Mt. Sterling, Illinois, after which hearing the Board will 

vote on such plan.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the proposal 

to permanently transfer $600,000 from the Tort Fund to the Operations and Maintenance Fund 

and, thereafter, from the Operations and Maintenance Fund to the Education Fund. 

By order of the President of the Board of Education of Brown County Community Unit 

School District #1, Brown County, Illinois. 

DATED the 6th day of May, 2021. 

/s/ James Blakeley 

Secretary, Board of Education,  

Brown County Community Unit 

School District #1,  

Brown County, Illinois 


